
 

                      July 13, 2022 

 
 

RE:  SOCSV- 202263930-00 

STATE OF COLORADO  

Acting by and through the Department of Health Care Policy and Financing 

Medicaid Incentive Revenue 

  

To whom it may concern: 

 

We are requesting for the contract between Denver Human Services (DHS) and the 

Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and Financing (CDHPF) to be reprocessed as a new 

agreement. The contract was previously processed as an amendment under Jaggaer record 

SOCSV-2020-55468-01 which produced numerical discrepancies that can only be corrected by 

reprocessing the contract as a new request. Additionally, reprocessing will allow for the 

processing of future contract items, such as amendments and option letters.  

 

 DHS Contract Administration is requesting to process the Medicaid Incentive Revenue 

document through our City contracts system, in order to attach charter signatures, and ensure a 

Fully Executed copy is deposited within our City contracts repository. For any questions or 

concerns, please contact DHS Contract Administration at 

DHS_Contracting_Services@denvergov.org. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Jay Morein 

Executive Director 

Denver Human Services 
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